
Quad Kids 2025 

Tuesday 22nd April 2025 - South Hunsley School 

 
A selection of our Key Stage 2 children took part in this year’s Quad Kids event at 

South Hunsley towards the end of last month. The event included a long jump event, a 

throwing event, a long distance run and a short distance run. Each child was expected to 

participate in  each event which was a huge ask in itself! The evening saw some 1st place 

finishes as well as a good number of 2nd place finishes across the different events and 

age categories, but, ultimately, we didn’t quite achieve enough points to progress to the 

Finals event. Well done and congratulations to each of our competitors who showed 

fantastic spirit and determination to complete each of the events and make their 

watching adults extremely proud!  
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